
From: Andrew Guy
To: Lisa Walton
Subject: Re: P/20/091/COU 4 Telegraph Bungalows
Date: 11 January 2021 09:52:21

Hi Lisa,
Yes agreeable to the extension time.
All the best Dawn.

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Lisa Walton <Lisa.Walton@scilly.gov.uk>
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 9:27:02 AM
To: guy_d2@sky.com <guy_d2@sky.com>; Andrew Guy <Andrew.Guy@scilly.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: P/20/091/COU 4 Telegraph Bungalows
 
Good Morning Andy and Dawn,
 
Further to my earlier email on seasonality and temporary/permanent issue associated with the
proposed use, please can you confirm whether you are agreeable to an extension of time, as per

the letter emailed on the 22nd December? I’ve rea-attached the letter but it would be good for
me to confirm in my report as to whether you have agreed to this extension of time or not.
 
Thanks
Lisa
 

From: Lisa Walton 
Sent: 22 December 2020 11:13
To: guy_d2@sky.com
Subject: P/20/091/COU 4 Telegraph Bungalows
 
Dear Dawn,
 
I am just writing to advise you of the date of the Full Council meeting, which will be Thursday

21st January 2021. Your application will be taken to this full council for a decision, on the basis
that you are related to an elected Member of the Council of the Isles of Scilly.
 
As this falls outside of the 8 week determination date for your application I am writing to seek an

agreement for an extension of time up to 22nd January 2021.  Please can you note and sign the
attached agreement, if you’re happy with this extension of time and return it to me as soon as
you are able.  If its easier, please can you reply to this email to confirm agreement of an

extension up to 22nd January 2021.
 
I also need to visit the rear garden and I wonder if you would let me know if this is currently
possible? 
 
Many thanks
Lisa
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